
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

           LUNCH PROGRAM – SUBWAY! 
 

Home & School is organizing our next lunch cycle of the year.  It will be for 

three weeks starting on Thursday, April 20th, 2017. 
 

We are selling deli round subs from Subway for $2.00 per round sub. 
 

Subs will be delivered to the school on the following Thursdays:   
April 20th, 27th and May 4th, 2017.  

 
Here’s how it will work: 
 

 Money (for all 3 weeks) is due on Friday, April 7th at 8:30 am.  
Please place the money in an envelope and include on it your child’s 

name and class.  A separate envelope is required for a sibling in another 
class.  Please make cheques payable to “Garden Creek School”. 

 

 NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED.   
 

 Parents still need to send in morning snack, drinks, etc. as they 
normally would. 

 

 NO PARTIAL ORDERS.  Money for the full 3 weeks is required. 
 

 Again, sibling orders cannot be combined.  Each class must be 
counted separately. 

 

 NO CHANGE PROVIDED! Cheques preferred. 
 

 
STUDENT NAME: ________________ TEACHER:  _________________ 
 

PLEASE CIRCLE ONE: 
 

 

OPTION A:  Ham only sub  
 

OPTION B:  Ham and white cheddar cheese sub 
 

OPTION C:  Veggie sub (lettuce, tomato, cucumber) 
 

$2.00 per sub X 3 weeks = $6.00 TOTAL 

Garden Creek Home & School 


